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Name change for Vectren

Vectren is a wholly owned subsidiary
of CenterPoint Energy.

CenterPoint announced in early
March that it will retire the Vectren
name and transition over to using
the CenterPoint name and logo for
customers in both Indiana and Chio.

The company stated that the
transition will be “gradual” and
includes updating the name and
logo on various company assets such
as buildings, trucks and uniforms.
The plan is for the transition to

be finished in late April, with the
addition of CenterPoint Energy’s
name and logo on customer-facing
assets such as the bill, website and
automated phone system.
Customers should still visit vectren.
com to access account information
online and call 1-800-227-1376

to report emergencies or reach
company representatives.
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